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SMOKE SIGNALS

As the Summer draws fo a Brotherhood Membership. An Ordeal member
close, | would like to who has been an 'Ordeal at least 10 months
thank many people for their is eligible to seal his membership in the
efforts. Order by going through the Tests of the
Last June, our Lodge Brotherhood membership. All those eligible

held its Summer Fellowship must complete the six requirements given in
at Camp Tommahawk. The the Order of the Arrow Handbook. Our Lodge
activities and events has a goal of 200 new Brotherhood members
were well planned. Those by December 31, 1989. If you want more
who did not attend missed information about the Brotherhood Ceremonies
out. The success of the . avallable this Fall, check the calendar in
event was due to the hard this issue,”or call Aaron Anderson, Lodge

Mike McBride . work of a great staff un- Brotherhood Chairman at 295-5099.

Lodge Chief 1989-90 der the leadership of
: : "~ Aaron Anderson. The food | Yours |n Brotherhood,
was one of the high points. | appreciate the Mike McBride

Chans Chapter under their chief, Danny Daniels,
for the time spent preparing the meals.

At the Summer Fellowship, an outstanding
group of Lodge Officers were elected for the

coming year. The Vice-chiefs are: Joe Paul, SEPTEMBER, 1989
Flite Freimann, Charles Luke and Ted Neilson.
The Lodge Secretary will be Nathan Efdredge. 8-9 Lodge Officer's Retreat
| would also like to thank those Arrowmen . 8 . Brotherhood sponsored by
who participated in Summer Camp Ordeals at Chapter 28. Register at 7 p.m.
our Council Camps. Over 200 new Ordeals at the Crescent W. S+ake.Center
were elected and went through the Pre-~ordeal . 11000 S. 300 E. Call Adviser
and Ordeal ceremonies. Dean Tuttle for details 571-2666
Since it is a new Lodge year, registration 15 Bar-be-que for all Advisers &
for 1989 has expired. It is now time to re- wives at Tracy. 6:30 p.m.
register for the year 1990. |I|f each of you 16 Lodge Fal! Program Kick-off at
who are currently registered would re-register t+he Service Center, 8:00 a.m.
another person, by December 31, 1989 we would to 2:00 p.m. This is required
have 1,500 members! for all Chapter Officers & .

One other item that is very important is Advisers. More in this issue.



SEPTEMBER, 1989

15-16 Ordeal at Tracy. Check in 7:00 p.m.

16 Lodge-sponsored Brotherhood
Ceremony at Tracy at 7:00 p.m.

21 Lodge Executive Committee Meeting
at Service Center at 7:00 p.m.

28 - lLodge Officers Meeting at 7:00 p.m.
at the Service Center

OCTOBER, 1989

19 Lodge Executive Committee Meeting
at 7:00 p.m. at the Service Center.

28 Lodge Officers Meeting, 7 p.m. at

NOVEMBER, 1989 Service Center.

10-12 National Leadership Seminar in
Salt Lake City.

" Nationa! Good Turn Scouting For
Food Bag Distribution .

16 Lodge Executive Committee Meeting
at Service Center at 7:00 p.m.

18 National Good Turn Scouting For

Food Bag Collection

FALL PROGRAM KICK-OFF

Formerly called the Fall Training Con-
ference, the Fall Program Kick-off is a
must for all Chapter Officers and Chapter
Advisers to attend. There you will have
an opportunity to be motivated to do a
great job this next year in your Chapters.

Some of the subjects to be given you are:

--Brotherhood Attainment

--Planning & Backdating your Program

--Goal Setting

--New Chapter of the Year requlremenfs

~=~A New Chapter Officer incentive award

--Elections

--Session for AdulTs on How To Keep
Chapter officers motivated

~--The Clan System organization

--Coup Trail:. How To Use |t for those
“who went and how to promote it for

those who have not.

--lodge Calendar & Chapter Calendar
Planning

--New "Fast Start" and Basic Training
courses for Chapter Officers and
Adult Advisers. :

There is no charge for the event. Sign
in at 8:00 a.m. at the Service Center. The
Kick-off will go until 2:00 p.m.

¥ERANEW LEGEND STAFF**xx

We would like to thank Charles Luke for
being the Editor of the Legend and doing
such an excellent job. Congradulations on
Vice-chief, Charlie!l! :

The new .kegend Editor is Cory Oliver and
with Wayne Jacobson as Adviser. Cory is
looking for a "few GOOD men" to help him.
[f you have interest in being in on the
ground floor of a new newsletter, contact
Cory at 261-1260.

We are looking for some designs for the
front page of the Legend. Any of you out
there can enter the contest. Black and
white drawings can be submitted, but we
would like fto see if you can come up with

a design in three colors: red, black &
brown. Submit your entries at the October
L.E.C.M. The winning artist will get a

new Lodge Flap and Pin.
¥%¥| ODGE - ORDEAL*¥**

The next Lodge Ordeal will be held on
September 15-16 at Tracy. Register before
September 2. The cost is $23.00 which

covers all food, sash, pin, book and flap.

Le'ts get those candidates to this one,
because the -Lodge will not be conducting
any more Ordeals until Spring.

*¥*¥¥CHAPTER NEWS ART|CLES***

You will notice that there are no news
articles from any of the Chapters in this
issue. We need your support if This Legend
is going to do its job of communicating
information fo your Chapter members. So,
come on, Brothers, let's get those Chapter
news articles in!! The deadline for submiting
articles for the November-December issue of
the lLegend is the L.E.C.M. in September on
the 21st. -

*%¥%¥_ODGE HOTLINE***

To keep up To date on Lodge events, call
the Lodge Hotline at 292-4801. This gives
you a 3-5 minute recording of critical and
valuable information about up-coming events.
Call it at any hour of the day or night.



SPREAD THE SPIRIT

SUMMER FELLOWSHTITP?

The Annual Summer Fellowship was
a great success. A superb steak
fry ended it on Friday night.
Many activities and contests made
the East Fork a fun place to be
on the l4th - 17th of June. The
fellowship also saw one fine
Brotherhood Ceremony thanks to
our lodge officers. The volley-
ball competition was won by a
team composed of Steve Sugden,
Joel Grose, Trent Grose, and
Aaron Anderson. Special thanks
to Aaron Anderson and his staff
for a great time. We would also
like to thank Dewayne Loercher
for kindly letting us use his
rifle range.

COUP TRAIL

63 arrowmen went through the
Coup Trail last June at East Fork.
Coup Trail is a fine training course
that gives boys a handful of leader-
ship and decision making skills.
These arrowman will help the lodge
out immensely. Next year some of
~you arrowmen out there should plan
on Coup Trail. P

We would also like to thank Bill

Eldred and Wes Clark for an
excellent run Coup Trail.

BROTHERHOOD

The next Brotherhood Ceremony
will be held by the Lodge 9/16/89.
The cost will be $8.00 which
covers the sash. The requirements
for Brotherhood are listed in your
handbook.

PHILMONT

On July 27th, Jim McBride led 13
Boy Scouts and one leader to New
Mexico for a two weektrek. It is
an outstanding experience to get

to know the outdoors. The boys
really got to know the back country.
We hope everyone that went had an
excellent trip.

Thanks to Bill and Wes,Coup Trail
was excellent.
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Ted Neilson G Charles Luke

Vice Chief Vice Chief

North Area/Activities/Ceremonies E Central Area/iembership—Elections/
Training

Joe Paul E
Vice Chief
South Area/Ordeals/Dance R

1989 - 1990 S |
FLITE FRE I MAN VICE CHIEF

Section Conference/Brotherhood

Nathan Eldredge
Lodge Secretary
Legend/Properties/Records/Awards



NEW BROTHERHOOD CERTIFICATE AVATLABLE

The Lodge can order a colorful,
quality certificate to add extra
prestige to Arrowmen who have sealed
thelr membership in the Order of the
Arrow by becoming Brouherhood Members.
Let the Lodge Secretary know how many

you want.
8  LCOTHERHOOD MEMBERSHIP
gg%l RECOGNITION
: Thiscertes hal

hos
of the Boy Scoutsof Amaricaond has
punued fuliément of the cbligation
1he Otcer ot IO A

He hos secied his memisership in the Ordec.

75th ANNIUERSARY PROGRAM IS A 2-YEAR PROGRAM

so that Arrowmen can get started on working
toward this unique achievement and recognition.

Requirements met prior to August 31, 1988
will not be counted for the Award.

The Lodge will be responsible for certifi-
cation and presentation of awards in special
ceremonies.

"TREASURE ISEAND MADE AN HISTORIC SITE!!!!!!

The 75th Anniversary program kicked off at

the 1988 National Conference, will continue

through the 1990 NOAC at Indiana University,

August 12-16, 1990, Bloomington, Indiana.
Thousands of imdividual scorecards have

been shipped.out by‘the.Natioﬁal Committee.
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GREAT SALT LAKE COUNCIL
BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA w/2 590

525 FOOTHILL DRIVE, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84113
PHONE (801) 582-368683

The State of Pennsylvania recognized the
site of the organization of the Order of the
Arrow by placing a marker commemorating the
Treasure Island camp as the birthplace of the
Order of the Arrow. A 45" X 45" cast iron
and aluminum marker has been placed and reads:
"Treasure Island Reservation:

Consisting of Treasure Island and Marshall
Island. Home to one of the nation's oldest
Boy Scout camps, established by the Phili-
delphia Council, B.S.A. in 1913. Birthplace
of the Order of the Arrow, a national campers'
honor society founded upon native American
traditions. Its Unami Lodge No. 1 was created
here in 1915 by the camp's first director, E.
Urner Goodman, and his assistant Carroll A.
Edson. PENNSYLVANTA HISTORICAL AND MUSEUM
COMMISSION 1989."
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